MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

Circular Letter No 60 of 2018

E/152/48/15V15T5

From:
To:

Secretary for Public Service

25 July 2018

Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

International Professional Vacancies and Internships at the World Health

Organisations (WHQO)

The World Health Organisation (WHO) is inviting applications, from appropriately qualified
candidates, for the following posts:-

Post Grade Deadline for submission of application
Director of the Global D2
(1) Preparedness Monitoring Board 03 August 2018
Secretariat (GPMB)
(i) | Logistician P3 04 August2018
(i) (S)LEEEE; Chain Management P3 31 July 2018
. Technical Officer- Emergency P3
) Communications el
Operations Support and P4
™) Logistics (OSL) Lead LA
(vi) | Technical Officer P4 03 August 2018
- Technical Officer (Financial P4
) protection, Equity and Poverty) et eiis
G Technical Officer, Risk P4 30 Julv 2018
Communications Y
Project Manager- Building P4
(ix) Renovation Management, 30 July 2018
implementation Monitoring
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(x) Unit Leader TB P> 05 August 2018

) Unit Leader HIV PS5 05 August 2018

Technical Officer (Health P5

() Financing for UHC-HCF) U2 Attt 2018

2. Details regarding the application to the above vacancies can be accessed on the recruitment
platform at https:/ti-int.vedp.who.int/careersection/ex/jobsearch.ftl and applications should be made
thereat.

3. Full information on the WHO internship  programme is  available at
hitp://www.who.int/careers/internships/en/.

4,  The ultimate aim of international advertisement of the above vacancies is to increase the diversity
of WHO’s internationally recruited staff in addition to giving information about vacant positions at
WHO. Furthermore, WHO is committed to improving its gender balance, particularly in positions at the
senior levels of organisation. Qualified female candidates are therefore, highly encouraged to apply.

5. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the attention of all
officers serving in your Ministries/Departments.

or Secretary for Public Service
Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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